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Parks are not living quarters or even sleeping quarters for anyone. Your horrible intent to make
changes to allow the homeless to live in Portland parks would also be unsafe and scary for children
which would leave them no where to go! It would also turn parks into a huge drug and feces litter
area! In addition there is no one to keep the parks clean, and no law enforcement to patrol the parks!

Parks would no longer be usable and anyone voting for such a change should resign or be thrown out
of office!
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